
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
(AOR EXAMINATION)

July 28, 2022

N O T I C E

It is hereby informed for information of the aspirants of the Advocates-on-

Record Examination, 2022 that the next Advocates-on-Record Examination will be

held on four consecutive dates, commencing from the 19 th December, 2022 to 22nd

December, 2022. A detailed notification in this regard will follow in due course.

                                                                                                                 sd/-
(Rajesh Kumar Goel)

Secretary & Registrar,
Board of Examiners,

AOR Examination

Copy to:

1. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association

2. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Advocates-on-Record Association.

3. All concerned.


